
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren ) 
Missouri’s Tariffs to Increase Its Annual Revenues for )   File No. ER-2012-0166 
Electric Service.  )    
 
 

REPORT ON AMEREN MISSOURI’S FOLLOW-UP  
TO PUBLIC HEARING COMMENTS 

 
 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri and provides 

the attached report on the follow up actions taken in response to certain comments made 

at the public hearings held in this case.   

The attachment contains customer specific information and therefore is Highly 

Confidential in its entirety.   

WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri provides the attached Report to Ameren 

Missouri’s Follow-Up on Public Hearing Comments.   

      Respectfully submitted, 

 
UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY, 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri 

 
/s/Wendy K. Tatro    
Thomas M. Byrne, #33340 
Managing Associate General Counsel 
Wendy K. Tatro, # 60261 
Associate General Counsel 
Ameren Services Company 
P.O. Box 66149, MC 1310 
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149 
(314) 554-2514 (phone) 
(314) 554-2514 
(314) 554-4014 (fax) 
AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

The undersigned certifies that true and correct copies of the foregoing have been 

e-mailed or mailed, via first-class United States Mail, postage pre-paid, to the service list 

of record this 26th day of September, 2012. 

 
 
 

/s/ Wendy K. Tatro    
       Wendy K. Tatro 
 


